
 

 

 

 

Minutes of the Parent Voice Meeting – 7th  February  

 

Led by: Daniel Osei-Poku- DOS (Deputy Headteacher)   

Staff present: Reece Conway- RCO ( Assistant Headteacher) 

 

Agenda item Discussion 

Welcome DOS- Welcomed all parents and thanked them for attending.  

Building 
update 

DOS explained that as per the Headteacher’s communication to parents, part of the field is 
being prepared currently for semi-permanent buildings. This will consist of 15 classrooms. A 
parent asked about potential impact on learning; it was explained that there will not be any 
impact on learning as the new block will be in-situ before the old temporary ones are taken 
away. 

Culture and 
Character  

RCO updated parents on the progress the school has made since the last Ofsted and how this 
has been commented on by external agencies who have visited the school. 
 

Rewards/Trips DOS presented the new reward system ( see PPT)  A parent raised that this is not at the 
moment applied consistently by all staff. Staff will be reminded of this. DOS shared with 
parents/carers the trips planned for this. 
 
 
 

 

 


